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April 29, 2022 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As part of our commitment to provide safe, reliable service to our customers, Central Maine 
Power Company (CMP) will be replacing transmission line structures in your area this year 
to meet newer federally required standards for electric system stability. 

Beginning in late spring, CMP will begin upgrading 83 structures on three transmission lines 
between Lewiston and Livermore Falls, and Madison and The Forks. The structure 
replacements are part of a multiyear maintenance project to mitigate clearance issues that 
were identified by CMP through a North American Electric Reliability Corporation mandate. 
This work is the last that needs completion under the federal directive. 

CMP’s field team will be replacing existing poles and components with new, slightly taller 
durable poles plus new, upgraded components. Crews will be accessing the transmission 
line corridors on roads where CMP has access rights or legal agreements with property 
owners or towns. CMP will be reaching out to adjacent landowners to acquire access rights 
for this project. Work will be done during daylight hours and you may hear construction 
noise. 

Thank you for your understanding as we undertake this work. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Public Outreach Team at 1-888-267-0831, be 
sure to reference “Structure Replacements” and a representative from our team will be in 
touch with you. 

 
Sincerely, 

Josh Teel 
Josh Teel, Senior Project Manager / Central Maine Power 

Josh Teel 
Senior Project Manager 


